								Conor Daly,
Apt 22,
								164 Avenue de Grande Bretagne,
								Toulouse,
								France.

Dear Ms. McLoughlin,
My name is Conor Daly and I am currently a third year UCD law with French law student, studying on Erasmus in Toulouse. The course has interested me greatly over the last two and a half years and I firmly believe a summer internship at Byrne Wallace would provide the perfect opportunity to put the theory I have learned into practice on a daily basis.
I have never been a stranger to hard work, as my role as deputy head boy and 580 Leaving Certificate points during my time at school demonstrates. More recently I have channelled my diligent nature into the UCD Law Review Editorial Board for 2015 which has expanded my interest in the law to many areas, not yet covered in course work. This broad, ever-growing view of the law would undoubtedly benefit me in the offices of Byrne Wallace. 
Like countless other applicants will claim, I am every buzz word under the sun; passionate, punctual, diligent and driven. The alliterative list goes on. However, studying and analysing Law Review articles about commercial law has sparked genuine interest in this area of law; an interest which would develop immeasurably in the structured environment of a summer internship at Byrne Wallace.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am so focused on joining the Byrne Wallace team due to its success in being named the Employment Law Team of the Year, 2015 by the Irish Law Awards for instance. This success coupled with the size of the firm’s deals, such as the $20million equity investment from Accel-KKR in Clavis Insight, make Byrne Wallace an extremely prospect for a young intern.
Though not the finished article, I am more than capable of playing my part as a competent intern and I relish the opportunity to learn and develop as a young lawyer at Byrne Wallace.
Please find attached my detailed CV. Thank you for taking the time to consider my application and I look forward to hearing from you. 
Yours sincerely,
Conor Daly.


